Jeff Watson

From: Keli Bender <krd.keli@fairpoint.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 03, 2017 3:45 PM

To: Jeff Watson

Subject: Re: Notice of Application: SP-16-00004 Brownlee

On 12/15/2016 9:50 AM, Jeff Watson wrote:

SP-16-00004 Brownlee (Hyperlink to On-Line file)
SP-16-00004 Brownlee (Hyperlink to County Network File)

Notice of Application:

Kittitas County Community Development Services has received the above referenced
application for a Short Plat south of Kittitas on Badger Pocket Road in the lower county. See
attached documentation for additional information or use one of the hyperlinks above to
access the on-line or network file. Comments within the body of an email are encouraged but
may be sent as attachment or via USPS as a hard copy.

COMMENTS DUE BY 12/30/2016 AT 5 PM

Jeffrey A. Watson

Planner Il

Community Development Services
411 North Ruby

Ellensburg WA 98926
jeff.watson@co.Kittitas.wa.us
509-933-8274

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.

message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004al4

Jeff,

Sorry for my delay in responding to this application. Mr. Brownlee will need to meet the KRD
General Guidelines prior to approval. Please let me know if you need anything further.

Keli



